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SUMMER FAIR SUCCESS… 

Well what a great summer! Hope that you and your families 

have had a great break and have made a positive start to 

the new academic year, welcome also to our new starters.  

We left you at the summer fair which was a rip-roaring 

success. THANK YOU to everyone who supported it.  The 

people who donated time and prizes and came along to get 

involved. THANK YOU for all playing your part in making it a 

truly wonderful day and raising over £1700 which we have 

already pledged towards the creation of a future KS1 library. 

 

LET US EAT CAKE!… 

On Mon 1st October we had a Macmillan/FOSPS Coffee morning – 

THANK YOU to all our bakers and munchers for 

supporting us and especially Katy from Damn 

Fine Cakes who provided us with the show 

stopper – it was fab! You helped us to raise 

£125.92 for two very worthy causes. 

 

 

 

Up coming at FOSPS: 

9TH NOVEMBER 

The World Famous SALTAIRE 

SPOOKY DISCO! Returns with DJ 

John, legendary hotdogs and Little 

Miss Sparkletime. Optional fancy 

dress for all and pumpkin carving 

competition. A  calming chill out 

area will also be available.  

12TH NOVEMBER - 7:00PM 

Ever wanted to find out more 

about FOSPS? – come along to the 

AGM.  We’ll be discussing past 

present and future and munching 

pizza – come and join us! 

Christmas events: 

The run up to Christmas is always 

jam packed.  We have taken the 

difficult decision to not run a 

Christmas Fair this year or a pop up 

Christmas Shop. Instead we are 

going to sell Key Stage ‘portrait’ tea 

towels that will be on order in the 

early part of the new half term and 

we will be making Christmas 

ornaments with the children, which 

they can buy and bring home 

before we break up. 

 

 
 



WHERE DOES THE MONEY RAISED BY FOSPS GO? 

With the well reported squeeze on school budgets, we 

know that we are so lucky to have such a supportive school 

community.  We would especially like to acknowledge the 

support of Tom Haynes and Deb Lau who both have applied 

for match funding from their employers to add even more 

money to the FOSPS pot.  Thank you to Tom and Deb and to 

everyone for your continued support at FOSPS events.  We 

thought that you might like to see where the money that 

we raise goes so this is what we spent out on last year: 

Thank you to Andrea Peakall our Treasurer who does an 

amazing job managing our accounts 

Life Caravan       £1400 

World Book Day and Owl Workshop   £683 

Balance Bikes and Helmets   £509 

Year 6 Year leavers hoodies   £441 

Books (for years 2,3,4)    £300 

Chick Week       £245 

Greek Day (Y5)          £87 

Aquilla Magazine Subscription   £70 / year 

We have also pledged to fund the refurbishment of a new 

school library 

 

 

 

Contact us – would you like to 

get involved in FOSPS? Could 

you volunteer at an event or 

have you got a brilliant fund-

raising idea – don’t be shy! We 

are here: 

Chair People: 

Claire Willis & Eleanor 

Heathcote (2K)  

Secretary: Deb Lau (2K) 

Treasurer: Andrea Peakall (6E) 

Or ask Mrs Abbot (RA) or Mrs 

Patterson 

 

You can find us on twitter 

@friendsofsaltaireprimary 

On facebook – search friends 

of saltaire primary 

And email us 

fospspta@gmail.com 

 

And finally - we have an easy fundraising 

account.  You should have received a letter  

explaining  how to set it up but its dead easy -

why not try it and help us raise money for 

school 


